
 

 
 From: Fergal Scully <XXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: 14 March 2016 14:36  
To: Amanda Mooney  
Subject:public consultation  
 
To Whom it may concern,  
my submission to the public consultation on  
LOUGH SHEELIN ANGLING SEASON BYELAW  
Lough Sheelin should not be closed to pike and coarse anglers between 13th October and 1st  
March  
 
thanks and regards  
Fergal Scully 


